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The Ottumwa Bird Club met Thursday 

evening, March 1, in the Courier Auditorium. 

_ A short business meeting was held 
regarding the holding of the State Iowa 
Ornithologists! Convention in Ottumwa. 
It was decided that investigation should 
be made to determine whether a Saturday 
night banquet could be served. 

\ 

"Wildlife from Prairie to Mountain 
To! was the subject discussion by Charles C. 
Ayres, Jr. This talk was illustrated by 
colored slides taken in Colorado covering 
birds, flowers, animals and scenic views. 
A-number of these slides were taken by 
Dr. Alfred M. Bailey of the Colorado Museum _ 
of Natural History in Denver. The remainder 
of the slides were taken by Mr. Ayres on 
a recent trip to Denver. 


